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14 December 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Following the consultation process the Governors and Senior Leaders have decided that
converting to an academy with the Lime Trust is not in the best interests of the school and have
therefore withdrawn from the process.

We will continue to work closely with the local Authority and believe this is the right decision for
everyone involved.

Yours sincerely

N S

Mr D Gore Mrs J North
Chair of Governors Head Teacher




